
 

 

             Dear Girl Scout,  

In an effort to help you reach your troop and personal goals for the Girl Scout Cookie 

Program, we are offering a special “Buy 5” incentive for our cookie customers, troops 

and girls. Any customer that purchases five packages of cookies will have their name 

entered in a drawing to win a year’s supply of their favorite Girl Scout Cookies (a 

total of 52 packages). The drawings are for anyone (including Girl Scouts and their 

family members) who purchase at least five packages, but the five-package purchase 

must be made during a single transaction. Multiple entries are accepted. A customer 

receives one entry for every five packages purchased (i.e. 5 packages- 1 entry, 10 

packages= 2 entries, etc.).  

 Four of our lucky customers will be winners of 

“Buy 5.” We will have one drawing at each of our 

four service centers. Girls, please make sure your 

name and troop number are printed clearly at the 

bottom of your entry slips. Original entries must be 

cut and returned to your local service center by 

March 13, 2024. NO FAXES ACCEPTED. Each 

troop is responsible for submitting all entries to its 

local service center by this deadline. The drawings 

will be held on March 15, 2024. 

 

For troops holding booth sales, please make a special container to collect entries for 

the drawing and label is accordingly. Your container could say something like “BUY 

5 PACKAGES - WIN A YEAR’S SUPPLY OF COOKIES.” 

One way to promote this during the Girl Scout Cookie Program and also support 

Cookies for a Cause is to tell your customer, “Buy five packages today- four packages 

to take home, one for our first responders and be entered in a drawing for a year’s 

supply of Girl Scout Cookies too.” 

Winners will be responsible for picking up their cookies from their nearest service 

center and will be contacted by the council to arrange for pick up. Cookies will not be 

shipped. All 52 packages will be awarded at once and the customer can choose the 

cookie varieties.  

Questions can be directed to our Customer Care Team at info@girlscoutsp2p.org or 

800-672-2148. 
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